FIPPA Sec. 22 (1)

From: WebAdmin@burnaby.ca on behalf of City of Burnaby
<WebAdmin@burnaby.ca>

Sent: November 23, 2021 1:57 PM

To: Clerks

Subject: Webform submission from: Public Hearings #25

Categories: PH - Info Complete, Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account
password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Submitted on Tue, 11/23/2021 - 13:56

Submission # 25

Submitted values are: Rez Ref # / 2’ -0 3
T ———————

Name

Albert Tom Bylaw #

Address

1601 - 4360 Beresford Street
Burnaby. V5H0G2

Email Address
FIPPA Sec. 22 (1)

Rezoning application or bylaw number
Burnaby Zoning Bylaw 1965, Amendment Bylaw No. 28,2021 - Bylaw No. 14385, Rez. #18-03

Submission

We am concern with the traffic in this area during and post construction. We already have an issue of getting out of the area.
With the new high rises and construction, Willingdon and Beresford would be one of the main exit and there is already multiply
car line up to get out, now we have to use the same pathway to get back into our homes. We feel there should be a traffic light
between Maywood and Beresford so that we can get out. The other exits of McKay and Imperial or Sussex and Imperial are
also very difficult to get out from.

What is the plans for traffic in the area over the next 5 years.

Regards,

Albert



